
We would like to give all our families an enormous ThankYou! 

For all the participation at all of our events: Kindergarten 

Meeting and Thanksgiving Feast. We had a great turn out for 

both. Please continue to take part (when possible) the 

children really enjoy knowing that their families took part. 

Thanks! 

The month of December blew in quite fast, we definitely feel the cold 

air. This month The Pre-K Cheetahs will be covering lots of different 

themes. We will be discussing Opposites, Numbers and Shapes, looking 

for them throughout our daily activity whether at school, home or our 

community. One other theme we will discuss and experience is Family 

Traditions. Each child will receive a day to share their Family Tradition. 

For example, if your family celebrates Christmas and you read a special 

story, please bring in the story and we will read it at Circle Time; if your 

family celebrates Hanukkah and you would like to send the ingredients 

to make potato latkes, or better yet, come in to make them with the 

class, we would love for you to join us; or if you celebrate Eid Norouz, 

Persian New Year, and your child has pictures, special clothes, or music 

to share, please bring them in.   

We would love to wish all our Pre-K Cheetah Families a wonderful 

Christmas, the most festive Hannukah and a prosperous New Year. 

 

Happy Birthday!  Feliz Cumpleaños 
                           (spanish)  

Grattis PàFödelsedagen 
(Swedish) 

 

Evan 3rd        Hunter 18th       Judy 18th 
Dates To Remember 

Friday, December 14th: Children’s Holiday Lunch @ 12p.m. 

Holiday Sing Along @ 3p.m. 

Center closes @ 4p.m. 

Center Closed: Monday and Tuesday, December 24th and 25th  

Monday and Tuesday, December 31st and January 1st, 2019 

Pre-K Cheetah’s December 2018 Newsletter 


